
From: Planning <planning@southnorfolkandbroadland.gov.uk>
Sent: 11 Apr 2024 12:26:49
To: Mia.Witcher@southnorfolkandbroadland.gov.uk
Cc:
Subject: Invalid Planning Application 2024/1015
Attachments:

One of your invalids
Amanda

Sent: Thursday, April 11, 2024 12:01 PM
To: Planning <planning@southnorfolkandbroadland.gov.uk>
Subject: Re: Invalid Planning Application 2024/1015

In response to your email;

Approximate current height of the beech tree is 65 metres

I  confirm that I am the owner of the tree.

I await your decision or a visit to see the tree.

Graham Allison

On 8 Apr 2024, at 08:29, <planning@southnorfolkandbroadland.gov.uk>
<planning@southnorfolkandbroadland.gov.uk> wrote:

Please see attached document<ufm2.pdf>


